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*MEDIA ADVISORY* 

 

Ring in 2017 with Children’s Museum of Atlanta’s   

 ‘New Year’s Bubble Bash’ on December 31 
Families invited to countdown to the New Year with brand-new, festive event  

 

ATLANTA (December 6, 2016) – Let the countdown begin! Children’s Museum of Atlanta 

invites families to ring in 2017 with festive fun during the debut of its New Year’s Bubble Bash 

on Saturday, December 31 at 2 p.m.! Kids will enjoy a dance party, bubble-wrap fireworks, 

special guests, surprises and more sparkling entertainment. With so much to celebrate, 

Children’s Museum of Atlanta is the place to be for endless fun this New Year’s Eve! 

 

WHAT: Children’s Museum of Atlanta’s New Year’s Bubble Bash  

  10…9…8…7… countdown to the New Year with festive family fun! 

 

WHEN: Saturday, December 31 
2-4:30 p.m. (countdown begins at 4 p.m.) 

 *The Museum will be closed to general admission to celebrate the New Year’s Bubble Bash 

   

WHERE: Children’s Museum of Atlanta 

275 Centennial Olympic Park Drive, NW 

Atlanta, GA 30313 

 

COST:  Tickets must be purchased in advanced and are now available for $8 (members) and $18 

(non-members). Tickets purchased during the week of the event will be $13 (members) 

and $23 (non-members).  

 

INFO:  For more information on the New Year’s Bubble Bash, visit bit.ly/CMABubbleBash.  

 

 

For more information or to support Children's Museum of Atlanta, visit childrensmuseumatlanta.org  

or call 404.659.KIDS [5437] 
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